
       NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF INTERIM CONTROL BY-LAW  
BY THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF KING  

 
TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the Corporation of the Township of King extended Interim 
Control By-law Number 2019-037 on June 22, 2020 under Section 38 of the Planning Act, 
R.S.O, 1990, c. P.13, as amended. 
 
AND TAKE NOTICE that Interim Control By-law 2019-037 will be in effect for an additional 
period of one (1) year from the date of passing, lapsing June 21, 2021. 
  
PURPOSE AND EFFECT OF INTERIM CONTROL BY-LAW 
 
The Interim Control By-law restricts Consents (severances) within “established residential 
areas” for the three Township Villages of King City, Nobleton and Schomberg until the Consent 
policies of the Official Plan are prepared through the on-going Official Plan Review, and the 
resultant policies and Zoning Amendment (if necessary) are approved and come into full force 
and effect. 
 
AND TAKE NOTICE that any person or public body may appeal to the Local Planning Appeal 
Tribunal (LPAT) with respect to the By-law by filing with the Clerk of the Corporation of the 
Township of King, not later than the 21st day of August, 2020, a notice of appeal setting out 
the objection to the by-law and the reasons in support of the objection, together with 1 cheque in 
the amount of $300.00 (certified cheque or money order only) payable to the Minister of Finance 
to cover the Local Planning Appeal Tribunal (LPAT) fee, and a cheque for $225.50 representing 
the Clerk’s Department Administrative processing fee, payable to the Township of King. Should 
this date fall on a holiday or weekend, you will have until 4:30 p.m. of the next business day to 
file your appeal.notice of appeal, setting out the reasons for the appeal.  
 
For more information about this matter, contact the Planning Department during regular 
business hours 8:30am-4:30pm Monday to Friday.  Further enquiries or questions should be 
directed to Kristen Harrison, Planner-Policy, Planning Department 905-833-4065. 
 
DATED at the Township of King this 16th day of July, 2020. 
 

 
      
Kathryn Moyle, Township Clerk 
Director of Corporate Services 
Telephone: (905) 833-5321 
Email: kmoyle@king.ca 
 
Comments and personal information are being collected in accordance with the requirements of the Planning Act, R.S.O. 1990, 
Chapter c.P. 13 as amended, and will become part of the decision making process of the application as noted on this form. Personal 
information will be protected in accordance with Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (MFIPPA), all 
information received other than personal information may be included in the documentation which will become part of the public 
record. Should you have any questions or concerns with regard to the collection of personal information, please contact the 
Planning Department, Township of King at (905) 833-5321. 
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